
Alabama Accountability Act 

On June 9, 2015, Governor Robert Bentley signed into law the Alabama Accountability Act 2015, which sets forth new flexibility 

requirements for school systems and schools. The Act also includes a provision for financial assistance through an income tax credit 

to a parent who transfers a student from a public school to a non-failing or non-public school of the parent's choice. 

See below for more information. 

2025-2026 Parent Notification Letter 

Elementary Alabama Accountability Act Request Form 

Middle School Alabama Accountability Act Request Form 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_PG-7IDSE1gtucmlDdux5JUdncvs-vpQ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rhQJClEYipoic9tApMTUlN-GFG-7Mijc/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kZQl2Wlz5cYMNNktXqaPGf_XHi2Vd2A6/view?usp=drive_link
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